

Dear Rhys,

At Kirkby Motors we are a small local trustworthy garage, with a focus on customers service and reliability. With us being a small family business we need to keep down our out-goings down as much as possible.

I was introduced to Rhys by Richard at Rebus Design, and thank god he did!!!

We had been on a rolling contract for more years than I can remember for our utilities, we just didn't have the time to sort these out ourselves and didn't think we would be overpaying by so much. Rhys came through to see us to gather all the information he needed, and in the end managed saved us over £1,300 a year.

We would not hesitate in recommending Rhys and Switched On to anyone else we know. We are so grateful for his help, and opening our eyes to how much the other utilities companies can take advantage!

Regards

Nick Gatford - Kirkby Motors